By email: request-408975-1e061n97 @whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Bracher

NHS

South Gloucestershire
Clinical Commissioning Group

Corum 2

Corum Office Park

Warmley

South Gloucestershire, BS30 8F)
Switchboard: 0117 947 4400

Date:16 June 2017
Our Ref: FOI 1718-031

Thank you for your e-mail of the 26 May 2017 in which you requested, under the Freedom of Information Act
2000, information held by South Gloucestershire Clinical Commissioning Group [CCG].

I can confirm that the CCG holds the information within the scope of your request. The CCG'’s response is

provided in the attached appendix.

If you have any further queries, require any clarification, or have any concerns regarding the handling of your
request and/or to request an internal review, please do not hesitate to contact the FOI Manager at the above

address or email sgcca.foi@nhs.net

Please use the reference number above in any future correspondence.

If you are not content with the outcome of the review, you may apply directly to the Information
Commissioners Office [ICO] for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted by any of the

following means:

By post

By telephone

Via the ICO’s website

Information Commissioner's Office
Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Local rate:
0303 123 1113

or

National rate:
01625 545 745

https://ico.org.uk/concerns/getting/

Yours sincerely,

Sharon Kingscott

Chief Finance Officer/Deputy Chief Officer

Clinical Chair: Dr Jonathan Hayes

‘Leading you to Better Health’

Chief Executive: Julia Ross



